ZTE ZTE Corporation

ZTE Plaza, Keji Road South, Hi-Tech, Industrial Park, Nanshan District, Shenzhen, Guangdong, 518057, P.R. China

Declaration Letter for Label location
Date: 07/01/2019

FCC ID: SRQ-ZTEF322

To whom it may concern;

. If label is placed on the outer parts of the device, there are chances that the label might be torn out
or distorted. Thus, the label is being placed inside the battery compartment.

. The package includes the device, battery packed individually. This allows the users to identify
where the FCC ID is located.

. Users can also easily identify the FCC ID from the packaging box

Should you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

L]
Signature: ﬁ
Yu Gong

Certification Manager

July 1, 2019



